ﬁ Outlook

FW: Proposed FLU Corridor

From Matt Wendling <Mwendling@warrencountyva.gov>
Date Mon 12/30/2024 12:13 PM
To Chase Lenz <clenz@warrencountyva.gov>

[ﬂJ 1 attachment (16 KB)
Option 1 Proposed FLU Changes Corridor.xlsx;

FOIA Request #24-342 — Planning Dept. E-Mail

Matt Wendling, CFM

Planning Director/County Floodplain Manager
County of Warren Planning and Zoning Dept.
220 N. Commerce Ave. Suite 400

Front Royal, VA 22630

(540)-636-3354 Ext. 325

From: Cory Griffith <cgriffith@warrencountyva.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 10:30 AM

To: Matt Wendling <Mwendling@warrencountyva.gov>
Subject: Proposed FLU Corridor

Matt,
Here is the spreadsheet of the Option 1 changes within the Corridor.
If you need anything else let me know.

Thanks,

Cory Griffith

GIS Coordinator

County of Warren; Planning & Zoning Dept.
220 N. Commerce Ave, Suite 400

Front Royal, VA 22630

(540) 636-3354 Ext: 353

ceriffith(@warrencountyva.gov
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